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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

May 29, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

The nations wildlife &amp; their habitat's protection certainly should

be the Forest Service's main priority.  NOT what resources can be

removed from the earth!  Truly revising the management plan would mean

MORE protection for our actual natural resources (wildlife &amp;

habitat).  Allowing corporations &amp; politicians to make the

decisions on this revision would be one more mistake made in regard to

our wilderness.  There has been enough encroachment already into

national monuments, refuges &amp; wilderness areas.  This has to stop!

Please make sure this plan deals with the growing threats to the

regions wildlife &amp; their environment.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Maggie Frazier

134 Dunbar Rd

Windsor, NY 13865-1318

(607) 775-3228

mfrazier74@hotmail.com

 

 

 

 


